
 

 

    
 

 

 
 

DeKalb County Government 
3630 Camp Circle, Suite 201 | Decatur, GA 30032 | 404.371.6210 

 
 
TO:  Phyllis Head, Procurement Manager – Purchasing & Contracting 

FROM:  Angela Green, IT Business Officer – Innovation & Technology 

THROUGH: John Matelski, CIO/Director – Innovation & Technology  

SUBJECT: 2022 Palo Alto Annual Network Support Renewal 
       
DATE:   January 18, 2022 
 
 
DeKalb County Innovation and Technology Department is requesting Purchasing and 
Contracting’s assistance in preparing a BOC agenda item for our annual maintenance and 
support of our Palo Alto network equipment with Layer 3 Communication. The term will run 
through 3/31/2022. 
 
This is for maintenance and support for the counties Palo Alto network equipment. The 2021 
annual cost associated with this request is $459,240.08 and we would like to utilize the Palo 
Alto General Services Administration (GSA) Contract #: GS-035F-0119Y 
 
This request is funded through the DOIT maintenance expense account 01605.522201.100.0000 
.0000. 
 
If additional information is required, please contact Angela Green (470-755-2241). 
 
 
Attachments: Layer 3 Communications Quote 
 
 
 
cc: Barry Puckett 

OFFICE OF CIO & DIRECTOR 
JOHN A. MATELSKI 
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